Residents effected by the 1st phase of redevelopment are being asked to register online, these are the tenants from Ashington, Beckington , Wedmore and Milverton. Residents in these blocks will be entitled to 600 regeneration points. 
You can register online here: Apply for housing - Camden Council  Please have your payment/ Rent reference number available, and details of all those living in your home.  When asked for the reason you need to move, tick ‘Yes’ - as your situation falls under “Other reason included in the Housing Allocation Scheme”.  Should you receive a message that you do not qualify for the housing register, please ignore this. Once you are on the housing register you may receive a letter advising of your status. 
Please disregard any communication advising that you are not eligible.  This is an automatically generated letter that does not recognise your status as a tenant on a Redevelopment scheme.
  
Once you submit your application, you will be awarded 600 Regeneration points and plus the additional points that you already have. you will be able to use the points to move elsewhere in London Borough of Camden. The Haverstock Development Team are prepared and very happy to assist in any questions you may have regarding your application.  You can drop in to 104a Queens Crescent between 10am - 5pm on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday, where we have free Wi-Fi, public laptops and Council officers available to support in your online application, or answer any queries about your particular situation, and upcoming timescales of what to expect for residents of each block.  

Contact us  
You can call us on the numbers below or email the team at: wkt@camden.gov.uk. 
Rebecca Ellis, Strategic Development Lead: 020 7974 3878  
Jamal Miah, Community Liaison Advisor: 07958 476 110  
Yasmin Chowdhury, Community Liaison Advisor: 07879 636 783  

Kind regards 

